
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please take this short quiz. 

 Do you love books and reading? 

 Do you like organisation and order? 

 Do you like covering books? 

 Do you like labeling? 

 Do you are creative and like making displays? 

 Would you like to help the whole Holy Cross community? 

 

If you answered yes to one or more of these, then we need you. 

We are putting the call out for volunteers to help in the library.  

 

Perks of the job 

 We will work around your availability Monday, Tuesday, 

Wednesday or Friday between 8.30 and 1.30 p.m. 

 We are flexible and would be appreciative of your time, 

even if you can only volunteer for one day. 

 Your work environment is air conditioned and usually 

quiet. 

 You could volunteer during your child’s Library time. 

 

Please email either Michael Doherty, Teacher Librarian 

mdoherty@cns.catholic.edu or Jo Neil, Curriculum Support 

Teacher jneil@cns.catholic.edu.au or see Luci Whouley, Library 

Assistant. 
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